
LIFE & WORK AT FBCF 
 

Sunday, January 26, 2020 

  8:00 am  Early Worship Service 

  9:15 am  Bible Study for all ages 

10:30 am  Worship Service 

                 KidsFaith Class 

  4:00 pm  Student Choir Rehearsal 
 

Monday, January 27, 2020 

  9:30 am  Line Exercise 

10:00 am  Creative Hands Quilting 
 

Tuesday, January 28, 2020 

  9:00 am  Mother’s Day Out 

  9:30 am  Line Exercise 

  6:30 pm  Bible Study Fellowship 
 

Wednesday, January 29, 2020 

10:00 am  Ladies Bible Study 

  4:30 pm  FLC open for students 

  5:30 pm  WNS—bacon-wrapped chicken    

                 Kids’ Movie Night 

  6:00 pm  Praise Team Rehearsal 

  6:30 pm  Life Groups / Prayer Meeting 

                 Student Bible Study 

  7:30 pm  Praise Choir Rehearsal 
   

Thursday, January 30, 2020 

  9:00 am  Mother’s Day Out 

  9:30 am  Line Exercise 

  1:00 pm  Sr. Adult Game Day 
 

 

Saturday, February 1, 2020 

  6:30 am  Cowboy Breakfast 

  8:30 am  Men’s Prayer Time 

10:00 am  Janice Ring Memorial Svc. 
 

Sunday, February 2, 2020 

  8:00 am  Early Worship Service 

  9:15 am  Bible Study for all ages 

10:30 am  Worship Service 

                 KidsFaith class 

12:00 pm  Fun Bunch info meeting 

                 Deacons’ Meeting 

  5:00 pm  Super Bowl Party in FLC 

SENIOR ADULT 
VALENTINE LUNCHEON 

 

To honor our senior adults, our students 
are hosting a spaghetti luncheon on Sun-
day, February 16, 2020, in the Fellowship 

Hall, after the late worship service.  To 
show their love and appreciation for our 
senior adults and to thank them for their 
prayers and support of our young people, 

students will serve the meal, and even 
take care of the cleanup.  We look forward 

to seeing all of our senior adults there! 

The 2019 Contribution Statements are available to be picked up in the foyer.  
They are sorted alphabetically by last name. 

 
We are delighted that you have joined us 
for worship today! We hope you are 
blessed both by the music and by the 
preaching of God’s Word.  If you are a 
guest, please find a Connection Card in 
the pew rack, complete it, and place it in 
the offering plate when it is passed later in 
the service. Better yet, bring it to the  
Welcome Center in the Guest Services 
area or find a member of our Guest  
Services team. Someone will be available 
to give you a Welcome Packet, answer any 
questions, and give you a coupon for a 
complimentary supper for your family to 
enjoy on a Wednesday night.  Again, 
thanks for choosing to worship with us. 

 
MISSIONARIES TO SCOTLAND 
Jerry and Elizabeth Averill 
 

It was wonderful to have missionaries 
Jerry & Elizabeth Averill in our worship 
services last week.  Based in Scotland, the 
Averills seize every opportunity to present 
theatre based upon God’s word.  Be a part 
of God’s redemption of Europe for the arts 
by committing to pray for them.  They are 
self-supporting missionaries, so financial 
contributions are essential. You may visit 
www.gemission.org/missionaries/averill or 
designate “Scotland” on your check or 
giving envelope. 

 
LIFE GROUPS AND OTHER 
WEDNESDAY ACTIVITIES 
 

Wednesday evening activities have begun 
for the spring semester. Come for dinner 
at 5:30 pm ($4/adult, $3/child, $15/
family), then attend a Life Group while 
children attend Kids on a Mission.  

 
THE FUN BUNCH TRIPS 
 

In addition to local day trips, the Fun 
Bunch is planning two big trips later this 
year: 1) the National Quartet Convention 
in Pigeon Forge, Tennessee, in late Sep-
tember, and 2) A Christmastime trip to 
Branson, Missouri, in early December.  We 
have extended an invitation to FBC 
Pleasanton and FBC LaVernia to join us, 
but priority will be given to people in our 
church.  There are sign-up sheets in the 
foyer, so secure your spot now.  Please 
contact Pastor Terry Smith or Karen Sada 
with any questions.  Karen can be reached 
at 210-414-4751 or k.sada@att.net. Meet 
Karen in God’s Playhouse next Sunday, 
Feb. 2nd, after the late worship service to 
hear more about these exciting trips. 

 
 
 

COWBOY BREAKFAST 
 

Stop by the back parking lot (by the kitch-
en) on Saturday, February 1, 2020, from 

6:30-8:30 am where John Long will be 
serving to-go brisket tacos. At 8:30 am, 

there will be a prayer time for men. 

 
ALTAR FLOWER CALENDAR 

 

The new 2020 flower calendar is posted on 
the bulletin board by the coffee corner.  

Sign up early to reserve any special dates. 

 
STUDENT CAMP DEPOSIT DUE 

 

Pastor Matt Keller will take students who 
will have completed 7th-12th grade to M-

Fuge summer camp on the campus of 
Houston Baptist University the week of 

June 22-25, 2020. M-Fuge camps have a 
missions focus, and students will spend 
time during the week working with non-

profit organizations to minister to the city.  
The initial deposit of $60 is DUE THIS 
FRIDAY, January 31, 2020.  Please see 

Pastor Matt or email matt@fbcf.org for 
more information. 

 
KIDS’ MOVIE NIGHT 

 

All kids through 6th grade, come this 
Wednesday, January 29, 2020, from 5:30 

pm—7:30 pm and enjoy a kid-friendly 
meal and a fun movie. Direct questions to 

Darlene McKeen. 

  
TWO NEW LIFE GROUP CLASSES 

 

Two Life Group classes will begin on 
Wednesday, January 29, 2020, at 6:30 

pm.  Pastor Mike Clements will begin 
teaching Discipleship 101, a course where 
participants will learn fundamental truths 

about the Bible and what it means to be a 
follower of Jesus. A few workbooks are 

available today in the foyer, so pick one 
up and look it over before Wednesday. 

Also, Bob and Judy Whitley will begin 
teaching Dr. David Jeremiah’s Slaying the 

Giants in Your Life, where participants 
learn how God can bring you victory 

against fear, worry, guilt, and other bully-
ing giants in your life. 

 
SUPER BOWL PARTY 

 

Pastor Matt Keller is planning a Super 
Bowl Party in the FLC next Sunday,  

February 2, 2020. Meet at 5:00 pm and 
bring a snack.  Matt is planning some  

exciting entertainment during halftime. 

WELCOME to First Baptist Church 

Children ages Kindergarten - 4th grade may exit for Children’s Church before the message. 

8:00 AM WORSHIP SERVICE 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS 
Pastor Terry Smith 

PRAISE & WORSHIP 
“Come Thou Fount of  
Every Blessing” (#15) 

“Count Your Blessings” (#644) 
“Open Our Eyes, Lord” (#499) 

PRAYER 
Pastor Mike Clements 

PRAISE & WORSHIP 
“Why Do I Sing About Jesus” (#541) 

“Pentecostal Power” (#242) 
“What a Day That Will Be” 

MESSAGE 
Pastor Mike Clements 

INVITATION 

OFFERTORY PRAYER 
Bro. Ron Bluff 

OFFERTORY 

CLOSING SONG 
“Days of Elijah” 

10:30 AM WORSHIP SERVICE 

CALL TO WORSHIP 
Pastor Terry Smith 

“Holy, Holy, Holy” (#2)  

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS 
Pastor Mike Clements 

PRAISE & WORSHIP 
“Sweet, Sweet Spirit” (#243) 

“Brethren, We Have Met  
to Worship” (#379) 

PRAYER 
Pastor Mike Clements 

CHORAL WORSHIP 
“Your Name” 

PRAISE & WORSHIP 
“The Power of the Cross” 

“What a Day That Will Be” 

MESSAGE 
Pastor Mike Clements 

INVITATION 

OFFERTORY PRAYER 
Bro. Ron Bluff 

OFFERTORY 

CLOSING SONG 
“Days of Elijah” 
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INVITATION 
 

If you live in our area, we would welcome you to consider becoming a member 
of our fellowship.   
 

We receive persons for membership in several ways: 

• Salvation through Jesus Christ and obedience in Believer’s baptism 

• Transfer of letter from a church of like faith and order 

• By statement of your faith in Jesus Christ and obedience to His command 
concerning church membership. 

 

The invitation time at the close of our worship is when our church extends         
the opportunity for individuals to express decisions in response to the Lord’s      
leadership. 
 

If you desire to make a decision, or to request membership into our church,  
make your way to the front where our pastor will greet you.  
 

If the Lord leads you to make a decision, we will welcome you and rejoice in 
your response!  If you have questions or need further information, please talk 
with any of our church staff. 

Children’s Ministry News 
 

 
2019-2020 Child Information Sheet 
Parents and families of children through 
6th grade, please visit www.fbcf.org/
children and click the link to complete the 
annual information form. We ask that 
each child’s information be updated at the 
beginning of each school year. 
 
 

Wednesday spring semester activities 
have begun.  Children may enjoy dinner 
with their families at 5:30 pm (Cost is $4/
adult, $3/child, $15/family), followed by 
Kids on a Mission at 6:30 pm where 
boys and girls will learn about missionar-
ies and their families who serve all over 
the world.  Team Kids and Team Kids 
Praise are taking some time off.   
 
 

The spring semester of our Mother’s Day 
Out (MDO) program has begun. MDO 

takes place each Tuesday and Thursday 
from 9am—2pm and generally follows the 
FISD school calendar. See Darlene 
McKeen for more information about this 
program for kids age 2-5.   

 
 
 

FBC’s Children’s Ministry is slowly imple-
menting an electronic check-in system, 
KidCheck. If you have a child (birth-6th 
grade), please create a family KidCheck 
account. Visit go.kidcheck.com and select 
“Create Your KidCheck Account,” and fol-
low the prompts.  There is also a KidCheck 
Mobile Check-In app available on the App 
Store or Google Play.   Please create your 
account now so your transition to the new 
system will go smoothly. Use your 10-digit 
phone number to check in.    
 

Movie Night for all kids through 6th 
grade typically occurs on the last Wednes-
day of each month. We’ll see you for the 
next one this Wednesday, January 29, 
2020, from 5:30pm-7:30pm. 

 
 

Check out online giving 
by scanning this code with 

your smart phone's QR 
reader/scanner app. 

DEACON  MINISTRY 
If you or your family have needs 
during the week, please call your 

assigned deacon. If he is not 
available, feel free to call the 

Deacon of the Week. 
Ron Bluff 

210-844-8819 
Should you need assistance  

during the Bible Study hour, look 
for Bob Herndon in the Coffee 

Corner area.  He is always  
available to help. 
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www.fbcf.org 

BUILDING HIStory 
 
 
 
 

Original Loan Amount: 
$ 525,000.00 

January Loan Payment: 
$     5,000.00 

Current Loan Balance: 
$ 165,368.74 

 
 
 

“Take from among you  
an offering to the Lord.  

Whoever is of a willing heart, 
let him bring it as an offering 

to the Lord.”   
 

 

~Exodus 35:5a (NKJV) 

http://www.fbcf.org

